
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
 

June 5th, 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Barricade Building Products is committed to offering high-quality products at competitive prices. 
Despite our ongoing efforts to improve efficiencies, the rising cost of wood fiber has impacted our 
production expenses. 
 
To maintain our industry-leading quality and service, we will be adjusting the price of our 
ThermoBrace sheathing. This change will take effect on orders placed July 8th, 2024. We'll provide 
updated price sheets within the next few days. 
 
As your valued partner, we aim to give you ample notice of any changes. Our commitment is to only 
implement price adjustments when absolutely necessary. We appreciate your continued trust in 
Barricade Building Products. 
 
 

Darcy Overby 
Director - National Sales 


